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James E. Stanton

Idaho Department of Water Resources
1341 Fillmore-Suite 200

Twin Falls Id 83301-3380

Jim:

Enclosed are my 1996 Watermaster reports and the proposed 1997
Budgets also the 1996 daily delivery records.

1996 was a good water year on the system and it looks like 1997 will
be a well above average year also. We have been discharging water out of
the dam since the 3rd of January and it looks like we will be running water
all winter.

We have set our watermaster election and annul meeting for the 3rd
of March. Also as a part of that meeting we will have a report from JUB
Engineers on the feasibility of putting the whole system in a pressurized
pipeline.

If you need any more information please feel free to contact me.

Regards

Ba—

Bob Simpson




